
VIGIL OF REFLECTION AND REMEMBRANCE 

IN SUPPORT OF THE PEOPLE OF UKRAINE 

 

INVITATION 

You are invited to attend a Vigil for Peace on 

Sunday 4th December 

commencing at 2.30pm 

outside the Russian Embassy, Orwell Road, 

Rathgar, Dublin 14 

 

There will be readings of poetry & prose, as well as music 

including Christmas carols and traditional Ukrainian songs.  

Please tell family & friends and come along  

to show your support 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

Season’s Greetings & Best Wishes  

from the peaceful protesters outside the Russian Embassy. 


